
NOTICE OF TESTING AUTOMATIC TABULATING EQUIPMENT 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the automatic tabulating equipment will be tested to 
ascertain that it will correctly count the votes for all offices and measures that are to 
be cast at the General Election held on the 8th day of November, 2022. 
 
The test will be conducted on the 4th day of November, 2022, at nine o’clock a.m. at 
the following location: 

Douglas County Commissioner’s Chambers, Douglas County Courthouse in 
Armour, SD. 

 
Dated this 24th day of October, 2022. 
 
 
      Phyllis Barker, Auditor 
      Person in Charge of Election 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


